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MEDICAID BULLETIN 
 

TO:  Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) and Hospice Providers 
 
SUBJECT:  Updates to Interaction Between Medicaid HCBS Waiver Programs and the 

Hospice Benefit 
 
Effective Jan. 1, 2025, the South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) 
is updating its hospice and HCBS waiver policies to remove limitations on simultaneously 
receiving both HCBS and hospice services. This change only applies to HCBS waiver participants 
who are enrolled in the Community Choices, HIV/AIDS and Mechanical Ventilator Dependent 
waiver programs.  
 
Training 
The agency will provide training tailored to HCBS and hospice providers. The training will cover 
updated policies and procedures related to this change. All training will be conducted via 
WebEx. Providers can register for the applicable training by clicking the following links: 
 
Training for Hospice Providers 

• Jan. 9 at 10 a.m. 
o https://scdhhs.webex.com/weblink/register/rb8258340cdf25d4f3e974a2a9eedb

812 

• Jan. 13 at 2 p.m. 
o https://scdhhs.webex.com/weblink/register/r479dd209430078917e6969453171

c7d2 
 

Training for HCBS Waiver Providers 

• Jan. 9 at 2 p.m. 
o https://scdhhs.webex.com/weblink/register/r4bbc0edc6d44a4e5335dc905b3c5

1e21 

• Jan. 13 at 10:30 a.m. 
o https://scdhhs.webex.com/weblink/register/rd995426921f61616e73b667e31e0

abf1 
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Hospice providers with questions regarding the information contained in this bulletin should 
submit their questions to HospiceForms@scdhhs.gov. 
 
HCBS waiver providers with questions regarding the information contained in this bulletin 
should submit their questions to medicaidwaiver@scdhhs.gov. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid 
program. 
 
 

/s/ 
                                                           Eunice Medina 
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